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From: Dorene White <dorenewhite0@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 4:01 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Fwd: Hot Springs Trail

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Dorene White <dorenewhite0@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Mar 3, 2025 at 3:59 PM

Subject: Hot Springs Trail

To: <sbcob@countyofsantabarbara.org>

Dear Supervisors,

We live near the Hot Springs trail and are deeply concerned about fire
danger. Our family property burned in the Thomas fire and we saw the
start and incredibly rapid spread of the Tea Fire. We desperately need
the enforcement of trail closure during red flag days.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Dorene White

1090 E Mountain Drive



